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My family has been negatively impacted because of the lack of a permanent
COLA. 

Only a permanent COLA guarantees financial, food, and housing, security in 

retirement. 

With the pay down of the unfunded liability in the Plan 1 pension plan on the 

horizon, the Retired Public Employees Council (RPEC) asks that you work this 

legislative session to codify, in law, a trigger point by which the state will run 

permanent COLA for Plan 1 retirees. 

I hope we can count on you to embrace this request and lead the path forward to 

legislation to finally fix this problem. 

Thank you for giving RPEC's request your consideration. 

Most Sincerely, 

�(;L·-~
rs. Jenny Heather Potter 

3590 Narrows View Lane NW #204 

Bremerton, Washington 98310 


